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Dear Angela

Thank you for speaking to me this morning, it was very helpful.  I apologise for the lateness of my call
I hope that the information given below provides what you need.

My full name is Paul Francis Windmill

I act as Technical Advisor to the Campaign for the Protection of Rural England (Staffordshire) -
CPRE.

My relevant qualification is B.A. Hons in Town and Country Planning (Manchester). 

I am a Member of the Royal Town Planning Institute with Retired status. 
(I am not a planning consultant and act only 'pro bono'.)

I will attend the Inquiry with the intention of assisting the Inspector if he requires any clarification of
the representations made by the CPRE (Staffordshire). 

I would like to attend the Inquiry on the 9th (Session 2) and 10th October (Sessions 3 and 4) on
behalf of CPRE as these sessions - particularly Sessions 3 and 4 - relate to our core objections.

If the Inspector has a round table discussion (or similar) of the issues to which our key representation
relates - proposed housing numbers and employment provision -  I would hope to be included.

I am copying this email to the local office of CPRE for information; but as the office is only available 
part time it is probably easier for all of us if you send matters relating to the organisation of the Inquiy 
directly to me at the email address above. My landline telephone number, if you need it,  is 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Yours sincerely

Paul   

Paul F Windmill
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